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Administrator’s News... 

Happy Birthday to all 
our special friends 

celebrating this 
month!!! 

Kadence B. 
Connor C. 
Ronnie C. 
Cody E. 

Peyton H. 
Eleina H. 
Taylor K. 

Isabella M. 
Joel M. 

Jakob N. 
Jasmine R.  

This time of year is always difficult for me. While I know that  our 
VPK graduates are ready for kindergarten, I am not ready to say 
goodbye! I would like to congratulate all of our amazing gradu-
ates. The students have  put in a lot of hard work and dedication 
this year. Graduation is going to be phenomenal. I would like to 
thank all of our parents for their continued commitment to partner-
ing with us to ensure  your student’s academic success.  I would 
also like to say a HUGE thank you to all of our fantastic  teachers.  
I know all of the hard work that was put into our students educa-
tion and I am beyond grateful. 
 
Summer temperatures have already begun to soar! Water days 
will begin on June 16th. We have included information regarding 
water day in this months newsletter. Please refer to this to deter-
mine what day your child will participate in water day.  
 
Thank you to all of our generous parents for donating ice pops to 
the center. The children  love ice pops after outside time.  
 
Father’s day is celebrated this month and I would like to wish all 
of the amazing dads of Wellington Academy a day full of fun and 
love. Our VPK students will participate in our annual ‘Beer” and 
dogs  day on Friday, June 19th. We hope that all of our wonderful 
dads will come and join us for this event. 
 

 
We have had a great school year and I look forward to a fun sum-
mer.  
 
 
  
                                                           Ms. Melissa 
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May Curriculum : 

PASSPORT TO TRAVEL 

 
Letters: Review Aa-Ll  

Numbers: Review 0-5 

Colors: Turquoise & Orange  

Shapes: Circle & Sun   

Developmental 1—May was a busy month with lots of things happening. We had a few new friends join our 

D-1 family.  We would love to have a picture of your family for our classroom family wall, it sometimes is very 
comforting to see pictures from home. Also, it is very important that your child has at least two pairs of extra 
clothing in his or her cubby and please make sure to label everything with your child's name. This becomes ex-
tra important when water days start and we are changing from wet clothing to dry clothing. Please remember 
on our water days to send your child in with bathing suits on and sun screen already applied and a labeled 
towel. And finally, we want to wish all our dads a great & Happy Father’s Day!! 
 
Developmental 2A—WOW, May flew by and in a few days our big friends in VPK  will be celebrating graduation. 
We are so excited to see them continue on their journey of growing and learning. We are also a little sad because 
now they will be leaving our Wellington family. This is the first class that Ms. Mary cared for as one-year olds, so it 
will be especially emotional. We hope that you will  come back to visit  or spend time  with us during the summer in 
our alumni program. Best wishes to all of our 2015 graduates and their families! Moving ahead, summer is arriving 
and soon we’ll be planning our “water days.” One day each week, during the summer,  The children come to 
school, dressed to play in the water. Please send your child ready to have fun! ( Dressed and sunscreen already 
applied.. Also for all of our friends that are not potty trained they will need to wear a “swimmie” diaper over their 
Pamper. A labeled change of clothing and a towel are  also necessary. During our morning outside time, we will 
provide water activities for the children to enjoy. It’s a great way to beat the heat and also provide sensory stimula-
tion. Details will be provided in a few weeks. Finally, we want to thank all the parents, who brought in food, goodies 
and gifts for the Teacher Appreciation Week. One family even took their teachers out to lunch, That was an awe-
some treat!  Someone else that we need to show appreciation for this  month are our terrific Dads and Grandpas. 
Happy Father’s Day! 

CLASSROOM NEWS 
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CLASSROOM NEWS CONTINUED 

Developmental 2B —Goodbye May and Hello June!! This month we welcomed some new friends to our class, 
Gio, Camille and Alexa! In the month of June we will be having group discussions about the Sand, Sea & Sun..Oh 
what fun!! Also, please be on the lookout for the Water Day schedule….it is that time of year again! Parents, 
please do not forget to label EVERYTHING to prevent it being lost. Your child’s safety is our priority, so please no 
zip-loc or plastic bags in your child’s cubby.  A canvas or re-usable bag would be ideal. We are asking for any do-
nations of clothing that we can use as extras and for lunch during messy meals. We would greatly appreciate it. 
Thank you for all that you do for our class, it is a pleasure to be apart of your child’s lives.  
 

Developmental 3A —Summer is here already! We are excited to start all of our fun summer activities. There is 
so many activities and projects planned, and we cannot wait to get them started. If you would like your child to 
wear sunscreen, it must be applied before they come to school. This applies for water days too...which it is that 
time again already. Each child needs to COME dressed and ready for water day, including wearing water shoes. 
Do not forget a LABELED towel and a change of clothes and shoes. We will be doing a lot of review this summer 
as well as learning activities to strengthen our skills. We are always accepting ice pop donations, due to the 
weather be so hot outside. Please do not hesitate to ask us any other questions.  

 
Developmental 3B— We’re so excited about the summer, and doing lots of fun filled craft’s and science 
experiments. Please don’t forget to label ,label, label all items sent in for our fun filled water days. Please 

apply sun block and bathing suits before arriving to the center. 
We wish all our friends leaving for the summer a happy and safe one. We look forward to your return for 

VPK. 
We want to remind all of our dad’s to Have a wonderful Father’s Day!!! 

 
  
VPK A & B— We cannot believe that the school year is already over...we are not looking forward to say-
ing goodbye to our friends who will be here for the summer. We wish you all the best and cannot wait to 
see you succeed in kindergarten. Please come visit :) For our children who are staying, this summer is 
going to be all about being extra prepared for kindergarten, with having some fun as well! Water days are 
here again already, so please make sure that on Fridays your child COMES dressed and ready for water 
day, including water shoes. And do not forget to bring a LABELED towel and extra change of clothes and 
shoes to change into afterwards. Sunscreen MUST be applied before your child comes to school. If you 
would like to bring your child a re-usable water bottle to use outside, please make sure to label it as well 
as take it home on Fridays to be washed. It has been such a pleasure to spend everyday with your child, 
they will always have a special place in our hearts! <3 

 

VPK C & D— Congratulations to all of our Graduates! Have a wonderful and safe summer. 
It has been our pleasure to start you off on your future of learning. We could not be more proud of 
each and every one of you. We have grown to love you and you will be dearly missed. We always 
look forward to future visits from our little friends. Please remember to drop by for a quick visit now 

and then. We love to see you and hear about all of your learning adventures. Always remember 
you have a special place in our hearts! 

Happy Father’s day to all of our wonderful Dad’s 
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S u n M o n  T u e W e d  T hu  F r i  S a t  

 1 2 3 4 5 6 
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21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

28 29 30     

JUNE 2015 

S P  I R T   W  E  E  K!!!! 

Last Day of 

VPK! 

“Beers and 
Dogs with 

Dad!!” 

Happy  

Father’s Day!!! 
 

Ms. Mary’s 
Birthday!!! 

International 

Picnic Day!!! 

National  

Sunglasses 

Day!! 

VPK  

Graduation! 

Water Days 

START!!! 



Tuesday: Developmental 1 

Wednesday: Developmental 2A &  
Developmental 2B 

Thursday: Developmental 3A & 3B 
Friday: Developmental 4, VPK, & Alumni 

Starting Tuesday, June 16th 

Please make sure your child comes 
DRESSED in their bathing suits on their 

scheduled water day! We ask that you bring 
in your child a: LABELED towel, & a  
LABELED extra change of clothes. All  

students MUST wear water shoes, to ensure 
the safety of the children. If your child 

wears diapers, please remember to apply a 
swim diaper OVER there regular diaper!  

*** Parents, if you would like your child to wear 
sunscreen, please apply it BEFORE dropping your 

child off for the day!  


